
 Information for residents adjacent to Elvetham Rd  

(Roundabout) & Reading Rd North (Roundabout): 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Useful telephone numbers for the works: 
 
� 24 Hour Traffic Management hotline: Apex: 07951 366 585 

� In works queries: Walker Construction: 01296 733856

Notification of Major Roadworks 

Between Reading Road North 
Roundabout and Elvetham Road 

Roundabout 

From 11th April 2023

From Monday 11th April 2023 for a period of 19 weeks 

Walker Construction shall commence the construction of a cycleway/footway 
improvement scheme. 

The works shall involve the following: 

 The widening of the existing footway west of Hitches Lane to a 
cycleway 

 The construction of a new Signalised Toucan Crossing to allow the safe 
passage of cyclists  

and pedestrians across Hitches Lane 

 The construction of a new Cycleway/Footway connecting Hitches Lane 
with Reading Rd North 

 The widening of Hitches Lane southbound carriageway 

 The replacement of all lighting columns and lanterns 

 Re-surfacing works 

 The widening of the roundabout approach on the A323 (adjacent 
Elvetham Heath Way) 

During this time pedestrian routes will be changing with alternative pedestrian 
routes clearly sign posted. We apologise for this inconvenience and would 
appreciate if those alternate routes could be followed.  

The works will require night time working during the months of July and August 
2023 

Hitches Lane shall be closed over the period of 24th July to 9th August 2023 

Traffic Management shall be in place during this period. 

 



Who will carry out the works? 
 

Walker Construction (UK) Ltd will be carrying out these works on behalf of  
Berkeley Group, under the knowledge of Hampshire County Council. 
 
We will make every effort to avoid traffic delay however with the use of Traffic 
Control it is impossible to avoid completely. If there are any major issues, 
please talk to our manager on site or use the contact details provided within 
this leaflet.  

 
 

 
 
Delays in work: 
Our work is sometimes delayed by bad weather and unforeseen 
circumstance, we will keep you updated on any changes via the advance 
warning signs located at each end of the works. 
 
Noise: 
There will be some noise, but we will try to keep this to a minimum. 

 
We apologise for any delays this work causes and thank you for your 
cooperation and patience. 

 
Please keep this information leaflet in a safe place so you can refer  to it. 

Overview of works to give an idea of the 
scope of  construction 

 
 
 

 
 

Keep up to date 
Please check on https://uk.one.network/ where there will be information on 
any changes to this work. 

 

 

Works from 11th April 2023 

for 19 weeks 

 
There will be road closures to 
facilitate the works which will 
mostly take place overnight. 

 
Pedestrian diversions will be in 
place – please follow signage 

DO NOT WALK AROUND THE TM IN 
THE ROAD 


